[image: image1.png]SUMC

Swansea Mountaineers '



[image: image2.png]" BMC

AFFILIATED CLUB




Swansea University Mountaineering Club

A.G.M. – 29th April 2010

1) Feedback
The meeting will start with those attending being invited to give a feedback on how they feel the club has performed this year, and how they’d like to improve it for next year.
     Whilst this is happening, a form will be passed around, where members can write which committee positions (if any) they wish to run for.

2) Items for Discussion
Important items regarding the next academic year that need discussion, but not necessarily voting on:

     2.1
      -Finance cuts to the Athletic Union, and their effect on the mountaineering  

       club.
      -Ways in which the club can deal with these cuts

     2.2
      -Direction of the club next year

      -i.e. competition climbing, more varied outdoor trips etc… 

3) Changes to the Constitution
Following this, there will be discussion and voting over the following proposals for changes to the constitution:

    3.1
     -abolish the positions of ‘Website Secretary’ and ‘Fresher’s 

      Representative’

    3.2
     -Creation of the position of ‘Training Officer’ 

     -Role of position is to oversee the progression of new and experienced 

      club members

    3.3
     -Change membership fee to an annual fee

     -This would enable membership of the ‘British Mountaineering Council’

      for all club members, as opposed to a ‘select few’.
There will now be a 10-15 minute break, where members will have their last chance to put their names down for committee positions
4) Election of Committee Positions for 2010/11
The final item is the election of the committee for the next academic year.  Positions will be elected in the following order:
-President

-Treasurer

-Secretary

-Gear Representative

-Trips Secretary

-Social Secretary

-Website Secretary

-Management Representative

Each candidate will be invited to make a short speech, saying why they want the position, and why members should vote for them.  They will then leave the room, and the club will make their votes.

